
Thank you for your comment, Dan Higginbotham.
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Comment Submitted:

Closing our desert to give access to a business to make money is wrong. I hope that the area will be compensated , If a private
company can shut down our desert, then the government should make up the differance. with equil or greater area. We use such a
small area and they want that too. The access is the problem we can access it so can they . We develop roads so they use them to
find places to close. We will use the desert one way or another. Lets try to do it with reasonable thought for everyone . 
Thanks Dan Higginbotham. 


